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Dear  Noureddine  Ferraw

The Organization committee of the IV. Middle East Congress on Politics and Society
acknowledges your participation as a speaker with gratitude in the congress beld between
October 10 and 12, 2018, organized by the Middle East Institute at Sakarya University.

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Tuncay KARDAS Prof. Dr. Fatih SAVASAN
Director, Middle East Institute Rector, Sakarya University
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